
Sophie Butcher - Fwd: Abel Coal project Application number: 05_0136 MOD3 

  

 
 
>>> Mark Hawkins <Mark.Hawkins@rfs.nsw.gov.au> 6/03/2013 1:12 pm >>> 

Hello Paul, 

                        The RFS would like to advise that we do not have any comments or issues in relation to 

bushfire regarding the abovementioned project. If you have any further inquiries please feel free to contact 

me. 

  

Mark Hawkins 

Development Assessment and Planning  
NSW Rural Fire Service  
Customer Service Centre - Glendenning 
42 Lamb Street 
Glendenning NSW 2761 

  

T: 02 8867 7967 
F: 02 8867 7983 

//// NSW RURAL FIRE SERVICE........ for our community  

  

  

 
 
RFS Disclaimer: 
This email message is intended only for the addressee(s) and contains information which may be 
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete this email and any 
copies or links to this email completely and immediately from your system. Views expressed in this message 
are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of the NSW Rural Fire Service. 

From:    Paul Freeman

To:    Sophie Butcher

Date:    3/18/2013 1:28 PM

Subject:   Fwd: Abel Coal project Application number: 05_0136 MOD3
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